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Senator Rotundo, Representative Gattine, Senator Ingwersen, Representative Meyer, 
and distinguished members of the Appropriations and Financial Affairs Committee 
and Health and Human Services Committee, my name is Megan Millar. I work in 
Finance and live in Scarborough. 
I am opposed to the proposed $15 million annual/$30 million biennial cuts to the 
Child Care Wage Supplement Program. Childcare staff work tirelessly to take care of 
our youth, love, nurture, teach. They are very underpaid to begin with, if we don’t 
support them more educators will leave the field. 
I am opposed to the proposed $3.6 million annual/$7.2 million biennial cuts to general
funds for Head Start. It’s wrong to cut this. Cut something else. 


